
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

Monday 20th March 
Family Voice meeting ς 2:20pm 
 
Friday 24th March 

¶ Celebratory Assembly - pupils only 

¶ Red Nose Day 
 
W/C Monday 27th March 
Reward Trips (full details tba) 
 
Friday 31st March - Last Day of Term 

¶ Easter Fayre - 11am 

H PLEASE NOTE THE TIME CHANGE  

¶ Family forum - 12:20pm ς 1:10pm 

¶ Easter Service - 1:30pm 
 

Easter Holidays ς April 3rd ς18th 
inclusive 
 

Tuesday 18th April 
Staff INSET (In Service Training) Day 
 
Wednesday 19th April 
First day back to school 
 
Monday 24th April 
Family Voice meeting ς 9:00am 
 
Monday 1st May 
Bank Holiday 
 
Friday 5th May  
Y{о tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ !ŦǘŜǊƴƻƻƴ  
 
Friday 26th May - Last Day of Term 
 

Half-Term - 29th May ς 4th June 
inclusive 
 

{ǘ 5ƻƳƛƴƛŎΩǎ School  

Friday Flyer 

March 10th 2017 

 
 

Positive Slips  

¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ǿƛƴƴŜǊ ƛǎ  
David Strugnell-Smith 

Well done! 

 

 

FAMILY VOICE MEETINGS 
 
Please note below details of the next Family Voice Meetings: 
 
Monday 20th March -  2.20pm 
Topic:  Ofsted Inspection feedback. 
Monday 24th April - 9.00am   
Topic:  Family Survey, results and trends. 
 
Please let my PA, Therésa Jones, know if you are able to attend, 
either by email to tjones@stdominicsschool.org.uk, or by 
telephone on 01428 684693. 
 
I hope that you are able to attend one or both of these meetings, 
and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Angela Drayton 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

L ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǘƘƛƴƎ ōǳǘ ǇǊŀƛǎŜ ŦƻǊ {ǘ 5ƻƳƛƴƛŎΩǎΦ {ƛƴŎŜ 
our son started he has matured and is now a 
happier child who enjoys going to school. With 
ǘƘŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŦǊƻƳ {ǘ 5ƻƳƛƴƛŎΩǎ ƘŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƎǊƻǿ ƛƴǘƻ ŀ 
young adult who can be the very best he can be. 

Revision Guides 
 
Year 11 pupils and Sixth Form students will be given revision 
guides at the beginning of next week containing their exam 
timetable, key vocabulary, revision strategies and helpful activities 
to help them plan and manage their time. These guides will be 
used in the delivery of PSHE next week to help pupils and students 
begin to plan their time with support from staff. At the end of the 
week, their revision guides will come home with them. The 
revision guide will be available as a PDF on the school website and 
distributed to parents via email. We hope that pupils, students 
and families will find the revision guides useful in managing what 
can be a challenging time for all concerned.  
 

mailto:tjones@stdominicsschool.org.uk


 
 
 

Functional Skills Trip 
Year 9 

 

                   
 
This term, Year 9 pupils have been practising their functional independent living skills at the local 
village shop.  
 
Two pupils at a time have been to the shop, and have worked on a variety of skills essential for 
everyday life.  The targets that the pupils have been working towards include:  

¶ Organisation 

¶ Road safety 

¶ Orientating in the local community 

¶ Stranger danger 

¶ Budgeting 

¶ Social interaction skills with both staff and local residents. 
 
 
 

Residential 
 
In Residential we encourage our students and pupils to be independent and teach them the 
fundamentals of living at home. The students and pupils do numerous activities that help them in the 
world outside using cooking skills and independent travel skills. Being able to travel on the train and 
purchasing tickets helps the students understand the concept of travel. These skills may be needed 
for traveling to a potential job or going to college after sixth form. The students and pupils often 
discuss their futures with members of staff and also engage in conversation with their peers. We 
encourage all students and pupils to be involved in all activities that we provide, in order to develop 
their skills for later on in life.  The students and pupils really enjoy their independent travel skills 
because they get to experience socialising with their peers and being around the public.  This is very 
encouraging for future career prospects because they will understand how to engage with other 
people. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/search?q=hambledon+pictures+of+village+shop&safe=vss&biw=1366&bih=673&tbm=isch&tbo=u&source=univ&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwjerZySz8HSAhUTM8AKHdcsDIUQ7AkIJg
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https://media-cdn.tripadvisor.com/media/photo-s/0a/aa/cb/ba/hambledon-village-shop.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.tripadvisor.co.uk/LocationPhotoDirectLink-g4760506-d10085419-i186602050-Hambledon_Village_Shop_Post_Office-Hambledon_Godalming_Surrey_England.html&docid=lFHkmICieFGJOM&tbnid=Ci0VvSEw4HDf0M:&vet=1&w=550&h=413&safe=vss&bih=673&biw=1366&q=hambledon pictures of village shop&ved=0ahUKEwiA1NqUz8HSAhXlKsAKHYUkD9gQMwg7KBUwFQ&iact=mrc&uact=8


 
 
Year 8 Needs-Led Curriculum 
 
Last week as part of Occupational Therapy and the Needs-Led Curriculum, Joshua Dacanay and Jack 
English -  both from Year 8 - ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ {ŀƛƴǎōǳǊȅΩǎ ƛƴ DƻŘŀƭƳƛƴƎΦ tǳǇƛƭǎ ǿƻǊƪŜŘ ƻƴ ŘƛŦŦŜǊŜƴǘ ǘŀǊƎŜǘǎ ǘƻ 
develop independence skills and worked on sensory issues involving food. Visits such as these can 
help pupils develop confidence and self-esteem. Other areas which are worked on include being 
able to cope with busy areas, noise, and being able to orientate themselves around a store to locate 
items.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 10 Photography 
 
Last week David Hoyle and Tyrese Gurney - both Year 10 pupils - ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ 5ŜǾƛƭΩǎ tǳƴŎƘōƻǿƭ ƛƴ 
Hindhead, Surrey. St. DominƛŎΩǎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ Ƙŀǎ bŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ ¢Ǌǳǎǘ Ƴembership and despite the weather, 
pupils were able to use their skills to capture scenic photos as well as learn about the history. Pupils 
had to think about lighting and placing equipment correctly using a tripod when needed, to 
position the camera and take close-ups.  Both pupils were able to select a variety of things to take 
photos of, incƭǳŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƳƻǳǎ Ψ{ŀƛƭƻǊΩǎ {ǘƻƴŜΩΣ ŘƻƎǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ōŜŀǳǘƛŦǳƭ ǎŎŜƴŜǊȅ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ .ƻǿƭΦ tǳǇƛƭǎ 
were accompanied by Richard Andrews and myself. 
 
Dana Turner  
 
  



  

By Tyrese 



 
  

This week we have welcomed two new pupils to our KS2 community. Blake and 
Dylan.  They have settled in really ǿŜƭƭ ŀƴŘ ŘŜǎŜǊǾŜ ŀ ōƛƎ ΨǿŜƭƭ ŘƻƴŜΩΦ  
Tom deserves a special mention for volunteering to be their buddy and helping 
them out tremendously by showing them the ropes!  
 

We have also had our first week of the year 6 SATs prep sessions in the 
mornings. These have been incredibly successful and all of the staff would like to 

ǎŀȅ ŀ ōƛƎ ΨǿŜƭƭ ŘƻƴŜΩ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ for working so hard in all lessons.  
 
As we look forward to the coming weeks, KS 2 are getting excited about Red Nose Day. Look out for 
more information on how we will be raising money!  
 
Emma Jones 
Head of Key Stage 2 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  

Key 

Stage 

2 

Friday Afternoon 
Ice-skating 

 
 
Last Friday pupils enjoyed 
themselves during their chosen 
Friday activity of ice-skating at 
The Guildford Spectrum. 
 
Pictured are Reuben, Dara, 
Matthew and Oliver (and Mrs 
Wilson). 



Archie Johnson, in Year 7, recently wrote to the Lego Group in Denmark about the storyline of 
Ninjago. He wrote to explain his concerns about the elemental masters of time and powers. To his 
delight, he received a reply to his letter from the Co-Creator of Lego Ninjago who explained and 
reassured him about the storyline.  Also included with the letter was an original drawing of Kai, one 
of the four Ninjas.  
 

  


